HR70-14

T JAN 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD
SUBJECT: Sale to OMNI

1. At approximately 1730 on 6 January 1976 Paul Velte
contacted Wayne Hilmer of OMNI Aircraft to try and determine
what OMNI's intentions are regarding their pending purchase
commitment with Air America. Paul expressed his concern over
Air America's inability to get definitive answers from OMNI's
Mr. Barnett on whether OMNI is actually in a position to
proceed with this purchase and asked Wayne to clarify their
position,

2. Wayne stated that OMNI still desires to proceed

with the purchase but would not furnish any specific details
as to what terms and conditions they might be looking for at
this time. As a result, Paul suggested that they get together
in his office on the 7th to try and work out a mutually
acceptable deal. Wayne agreed to this proposal and said he
would contact Paul on the 7th to set up a definite time for
such a meeting.

Air Advisor, DDA
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